Notice On Relocation of PT. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Tbk,
Singapore Branch

Dear Valued Customer,
We would like to inform you that P.T. Bank Negara Indonesia (Persero) Thk, Singapore Branch (“the Bank”)

will be relocating our Branch operations and office premises with effect from Tuesday, 23 July 2024,

Current Address New Address
Last day of operations will be on Commence operations from
19 July 2024, 12:00pm (Friday) 23 July 2024, 9:00am (Tuesday)

30 Raffles Place

#27-01 (Branch)

30 Cecil Street, Prudential Tower
#26-01 (Office)

#01-01 (Branch)
Singapore 048622

#17-01/08 (Office)
Operating hours: Mon — Fri 9:00am to 4:00pm

Singapore 049712
(Close on Saturday, Sunday & Public Holidays)

Operating hours: Mon — Fri 9:00am to 4:00pm
Should you require assistance on your visit to our

(Close on Saturday, Sunday & Public Holidays)
Branch, please approach our concierge counter at

the building lobby at Level 3

If you wish to mail any correspondences to us from 23 July 2024 onwards, please mail to our new place

of business at 30 Raffles Place.

In addition, we would like to inform you that our Lucky Plaza Remittance Centre will be ceasing operations

with effect from Sunday, 30 June 2024. Our City Plaza Remittance Centre will continue to support your

remittance transaction needs.

City Plaza Remittance Centre Address

810 Geylang Road, City Plaza
#01-100/101 Singapore 409286
Operating hours: Mon — Fri 9:00am to 4:00pm
Sat & Sun 10:00am to 4:00pm (Close on Public Holidays)

For any enquiries, please contact us at +65 6225 7755 or email to csd@ptbni.com.sg
Lastly, the Bank would like to take this opportunity to share our Bank’s commitment and obligations in
complying with the applicable Sanctions laws and regulations. Kindly refer to the overleaf for our Bank’s

Sanctions Compliance Statement,

Thank you for banking with us and your continued support.



